







Dear Ambassador Forrest Tuff,

January 14, 2024

Congratulations!

As the official & Certified GIA & People's Choice Goodwill Ambassador, it is with great pleasure that I inform you that you have been chosen as one of the" People's of Choice honoree to receive the prestigious **Patriarch Award of 2024**

You are being recognized for your outstanding service for continuously showing and giving back to your community and around the world by servicing and helping many others in their communities.

Amb Forrest Tuff. its leaders like you that we honor for representing communities locally and abroad by dedicating yourself to ensure the betterment of others, and proving your dedication of providing compassionate assistance and professionalism for peace and humanity around the world.

Amb. Forrest Tuff by receiving. this award it will secure your place as one of the elite members of GIA International recipients. This list includes but is not limited to, Community & civic leaders, religious leaders, entertainers, and government officials. This celebration will take place on Saturday June 22nd 2024 at 10:30am-2:30pm at the historically MOREHOUSE COLLEGE 830 Westview Dr. SW Atlanta, GA 30314

As the certifying Goodwill Ambassador of the Global International Alliance, I applaud you for your hard work and dedication to ensuring peace & goodwill in the lives of many others that you will lies ahead in their life.

Warmest regards,

Dr. Lenora Peterson-Maclin:

Certifying Chief Executive Director

Global International Alliance Program

Goodwill Ambassador of Corporation for National Volunteer Community Service

Of Uniting Humanitarians for UN Embassy

PO Box 2596; Duluth, GA 30096